
 
                                                                    PINNACLE GARDENS 
  
                                                       BOARD  OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS  
  
  
                                                                  JANUARY 10,2022 
  
The monthly meeting of the PG Board of Directors was held on January 10,2022. Board members in 
attendance were Jackie Crenshaw, Melody Gary, John Klefot, Jean Kellett,  Debbie Jordan, George 
Coleman , Sarah Nordman . George called the meeting to order @6:30pm. 
The board introduced each other. New members are Melody Gary, John Klefot, Sarah Nordman.  
  
Jean gave treasurer’s report. 
  
OLD BUSINESS:  
  

1) Street Signs- Still waiting on product per Jackie Crenshaw  
2) Painting of mailboxes -Spring  
3) Replacing of fences – Looking for more info from fence co. 
4) HOA Late Units 

  
NEW BUSINESS:  

1) Annual Meeting agenda 
2) Landscaping Projects for 2022- Debbie Jordan 
3) Walk arounds  
4) New roofs for 3 and 4 

  
Meeting adjourned @7:50pm 
  
 


